

ROCK RIDGE PTO NEWSLETTER



Cash Corner Approved Grant Requests from November

- Mr.Alcock (Art room): \$220.36-9 gallons of different colors of washable paint.
- Ist Grade: \$180.48 For math manipulatives and supplies for guided math instruction.
- SPED K-2: \$188.50 For magnetic trays and peripheral items needed for the trays.
- Aubrey Jackowski: \$70 Needed for 2 custom yard signs to promote kindergarten registration.
- Preschool: \$175 For an in-house field trip (The Gingerbread man) with the Children's Museum of Denver.
- 5th Grade: \$300 Money to be used to pay for an over-night nurse for the night at the museum field trip that takes place in May 2018.
- SPED: \$80.00 Web-based reading/writing intervention for helping SPED students who need additional or different intervention tools and tracking.

There was a total of \$1214.34 in grants approved in the month of November. So far this year we have approved a total of \$3009.18 to our wonderful RRE teachers.

Purchased with Box Top Funds

- HDMI to VGA adapters 45
- Mini DP to VGA adapters 6
- Dell power cords 3
- Chromebook power cords 2
- PebbleGo Subscription (Jan '18 Dec '18)
- Charging Cart for Tech lab I (charges 32 devices)
- Lightning to VGA adapter 4

Purchased with Run 4 Rock Ridge Funds

- iPad Cases 4 10-packs
- · Charging carts 6
- · Wall charging station I
- Dell Chromebooks 10 -13.3" and 8-11.6"

CALENDAR

DECEMBER 7TH RRE @ THE RINK, 4 PM

DECEMBER 12TH PTO MEETING, 6 PM

DECEMBER 18TH - 21ST CHRISTMAS WEEK SEND OFF

DECEMBER 22ND NO SCHOOL TEACHER WORK DAY

DECEMBER 25TH – JANUARY 5, 2018 NO SCHOOL WINTER BREAK





Mrs. Weiss' 5th grade class won the Box Top October class competition with 654 Box Tops!!! 5th grade brought in a total of 955 total equaling \$95.50. Our November winner was Mrs. Lott's class with 742 Box Tops. 4th grade did a great job bringing in 1,469 Box Tops, which equals \$146.90. December is 3rd grades month. Don't forget our year end all school competition! The class that brings in the most will win a pizza party!

We have two open Board positions!

The PTO has two open Board positions, our Vice President and we have a new Fundraising position. Please contact any Board member for information if you are interested in either of these positions.

Please join us at our next PTO meeting on Tuesday December 12th at 6 pm in the library.

Come have a say in how the PTO spends funds on RRE. Everyone who attends can vote on grant requests. We will have snacks, free childcare, and a school report by Mr. Mosby or Mrs. Roach. It will be a fun hour that helps builds our Rock Ridge Elementary community even stronger. We hope to see you there!

Please feel free to contact our PTO Board Members

President - Lydia Goodland lydia830@gmail.com

Vice President - Open Position Secretary - Ashli Maldonado ashli.maldonado@live.com Treasurer - Amber Karas smithan21@hotmail.com

Communication Liaisons -

Shannon DiCamillo
shannon.dicamillo@dcsdk12.org
and Janet Bortot
janet.bortot@dcsdk12.org

THANK YOU!!!

THANK YOU TO ALL WHO CAME AND CELEBRATED THANKSGIVING LUNCH WITH US. A BIG THANK YOU TO ALL WHO BOUGHT SPIRIT

WEAR DURING THE EVENT,
ESPECIALLY THE AMAZING
GRANDPARENTS. RRE PTO MADE
OVER \$500. WE ARE EXCITED TO
USE THOSE FUNDS ON OUR
AWESOME TEACHERS AND
STUDENTS!!! THANK YOU FOR ALL
THE SUPPORT THIS HOLIDAYS
SEASON AND ALL YEAR LONG.



HOLIDAY SHOPPING



PLEASE REMEMBER TO USE YOUR RRE RELOADABLE GIFT CARD FOR ALL YOUR HOLIDAY GROCERY SHOPPING. FIVE PERCENT OF YOUR ORDER COMES DIRECTLY TO ROCK RIDGE PTO. IT IS THE EASIEST FUNDRAISING EVER! IF YOU NEED A KING SOOPERS GIFT CARD OR HAVE ANY QUESTIONS PLEASE CONTACT ANY OF OUR BOARD MEMBERS.

FOR MORE INFORMATION

LIKE ROCK RIDGE PTO ON FACEBOOK FOR MORE PTO AND SCHOOL INFORMATION. YOU CAN ALSO FIND INFORMATION ON OUR WEBPAGE, LOCATED UNDER

QUICK LINKS ON RRE'S WEBSITE.

